

17 September 2024

Dear families

A Sensory Occupational Therapist (OT) will be visiting school where assessments will be carried out by both observing pupils (in class and around school), speaking to key members of staff and completing sensory questionnaires (for both home and school). Following this, the OT will make recommendations for helping your child with any sensory needs or difficulties completing everyday tasks which the assessment has identified.

We are not able to work with your child until you give us consent to do so.

Please follow the link and complete and the form to consent to us working with your child. https://forms.office.com/e/qhgvhguC7C

Yours sincerely

Victoria Cureton-Favager

Advanced Occupational Therapist & Sensory Integration Practitioner

BSc, MSc, MSc, ASIP







Headteacher: Mr Rik Robinson
Ravenshall School, Ravensthorpe Road, Thornhill Lees, Dewsbury, WF12 9EE
T: 01924 456811 E: office@ravenshall.org W: www.ravenshallschool.org.uk















